78 Strathalbyn Street

East Kew  3102
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Dr. Paul Flood
Kew General Practice

FAX 9859 2227

December 10, 2010
Dear Paul,

I visited Ian Hastie on Tuesday.  He appreciated the x-ray that I took with me on your recommendation.  He has put me on a regimen on Lacdol and Fibregel, (as you also recommended) to get the system regular.  I am however unsure as to when I should cease or reduce this.

 

He has also booked me in for a colonoscopy on Feb. 9.

 

On Friday I visited the physiotherapist you recommended (Stuart McKenzie) once more.  He is satisfied with my walking gait, and does not need to see me again.  He recommended some exercises to reduce abdominal fat, and strengthen my upper body.  He sends his best wishes to you.......as do I, with Christmas greetings.

 

My apologies for any inconvenience, but could you let me know your opinion by Mobile or email at your convenience.
I am going on vacation for a week at Eden NSW from Dec. 12

Max Thompson


. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  





Home Phone: (03) 9859 9725


Work Phone:  (03) 9344 5462


Facsimile:      (03) 9347 4783


Mobile:        0401 990 142


Email: max@physics.unimelb.edu.au
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